
Student 
professionalism  
matters
Consultation  
now open 



As a medical student, there are certain expectations of you that go beyond what 
people expect of other students. Because we want to ensure the students of today 
are the excellent doctors of tomorrow, we’ve produced new guidance to help you 
on this journey. 

We’ve also updated our guidance for medical schools for times when they have 
concerns about students’ professional conduct. 

Respond to the consultation  
by 11 November
We’re now consulting on both of these publications  
and it’s really important we hear what you think. 

Please take part in this consultation at 
www.gmc-uk.org/studentprofessionalism




